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Robin Proebsting

From: Steve Majewski <hoveringuy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 6:36 PM
To: Nicole Gaudette
Subject: 2750 77th

Nicole, 

I like the concept, it is a significant improvement over the current conditions. 

I believe the the plans show the 2 bike racks not under cover, I would prefer them to be under shelter. 
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